2014 Star-Spangled Spectacular

The 200-year celebration of our National Anthem will take place in and around Baltimore during September 10-16, 2014.  This event will bring an estimated 2.5 million visitors to the greater Baltimore area, with the largest public events taking place between September 11 and 14. The celebration will also coincide with a nationally televised Ravens game against the Pittsburgh Steelers on the evening of September 11, as well as five Orioles games (including three against the New York Yankees) during September 12-16.
Representatives of Baltimore City and various State-level agencies, including MIEMSS, will be operating out of a Baltimore Area Command Center from September 8-16, with full activation during September 11-14. The State Emergency Operations Center will also be activated throughout this period. DHMH will be staffing the ESF-8 desk from September 11-14.
During this event MIEMSS will utilize HC Standard to provide updates and request bed availability  from Baltimore area hospitals on a regular basis. Several medical tents will be staffed at the event venues to provide basic medical care. Baltimore City Fire/EMS units will be utilizing the electronic patient tracking system September 11-14. Please be prepared to use the electronic patient tracking system during this time by ensuring that your equipment is operational prior to the event.
Planning for this event is still underway. Additional information will be provided in coming weeks.  
More detailed information on this event can be found at:

http://www.starspangled200.com/star-spangled-spectacular/#.U9eWsPldUmt  
For a detailed schedule of events:
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheet/ccc?key=0AmXbmteG-BMUdFpXdzBJOXF1MmhYWVh1ZE4zb0xuM0E&usp=sharing#gid=0
